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Student Board
Ethan Hirsh ‘23, President

Jonah Ross ‘22, Vice President
Isabel Reynolds ‘22, Secretary

Talia Hirsch ‘24, Treasurer
Ace Rounds ‘23, Engagement Chair

Alaina Bartfeld ‘21, Technology Chair
Emily Sullins ‘22, Communications Chair

Julie Joffe ‘25, Freshmen Engagement
Mia Gilbert ‘25, Freshmen Engagement

Raphael Rose ‘24, Religious Chair
Remi Carella ‘24, Community Outreach

Solomon Blinchevsky ‘23, Chabad Bridge

Governing Board
Michael Acks, President

Jeremy Feldstein, Treasurer
Sanford Horn, Secretary

Ethan Hirsh, Hillel Student President
Rabbi Chase Foster, Rabbinic Advisor

Gerald Lande, Past President
Ashleigh Davidson

Beth Goodman
Charles Doctor

Dan Frank
Levi Goltz

Lou Sherman
Lowell Kane
RJ Rothchild

Ted Goodman

Staff/Advisor
Melissa Frey, Executive Director

Lowell Kane, Purdue Faculty Advisor
Joshua Rothenberger, Office Manager

Daniel Krause, Building Host

A MESSAGE FROM MELISSA 
Seventy-one years ago, six visionaries stood on the plot of land at 912 West 
State Street, and broke ground for what would become a vibrant center for 
Jewish life at Purdue and the Greater Lafayette community. Throughout the 
2021-2022 academic year, seventy years since the first year our building 
was opened, we will celebrate and honor the work of those visionaries by 
realigning our vision with theirs. We’ll do this by focusing on three key areas: 
Alignment, Accessibility, and Affordability. 
	 We are working to align our building and our program with our values. 
Purdue, ranked by U.S. News and World Report as the 5th most innovative 
university in North America, is a world-class school graduating world-class 
leaders. Our students deserve a congruent Jewish experience at Hillel. This 
includes providing dynamic worship experiences, innovative programming, 
engaging cultural opportunities, paid internships that align with students’ 
field of study, great food, and remarkable camaraderie and companionship, 
all in an environment that is inclusive. 
	 Our building needs to be accessible so that we can welcome each  
student for their whole self. This includes recently completed renovations  
to our existing restrooms, and the conversion of a storage closet into a 
wheelchair accessible, family-friendly, single-use restroom. We’ll continue 
the physical improvements by creating an accessible entrance to the front 
of the building. Accessibility also means providing a welcoming space 
where people feel comfortable and cared for. We’ve refreshed physical  
spaces within the building by creating clean areas for study, worship,  
socialization, and play.
	 Affordability will allow us to remove all barriers to entry. Beginning this 
semester, Purdue Hillel is no longer charging students for meals or pro-
grams provided in the building. This means that now, more than ever, we 
are depending on alumni, parents, grandparents, and supporters to ensure 
that every student who wants to attend an event at Purdue Hillel can do 
so at no charge. This also means that we need to develop an integrated 
approach to ensure the future of Purdue Hillel through a major building 
renovation campaign, a legacy giving campaign, and by securing endow-
ments to ensure a financially vibrant future. 
PURDUE HILLEL ON CAMPUS
Purdue Hillel continues to educate and advocate on behalf of our Jewish 
Boilermakers. In the past six weeks, these are a few of the ways that we’ve 
worked to ensure that our students don’t have to choose between their 
religious identity and other important aspects of their college experience:
	 • Worked with the Panhellenic leadership to ensure that sorority rush 	
		  no longer conflicts with Rosh Hashanah, including speaking to all 
		  sorority presidents, inclusion officers, and rush captains about how to 	
		  support their Jewish sisters on Rosh Hashanah, which was also Bid Day 	
		  on campus
	 • Met with the Purdue Engineering Student Council leadership, as 
		  Industrial Roundtable, the largest student-organized career fair in the  
		  country, overlapped into Yom Kippur
	 • Delivered a keynote address to the senior leadership of University 	
		  Residences on how to best support Jewish students on campus, 		
		  including a delineation of anti-semitism, anti-Zionism, anti-Israel bias, 	
		  and BDS rhetoric
	 • Developed and delivered resource materials 	
		  to two fraternities on campus about healthy 	
		  relationships, respect, and consent
It's been a real joy being back at Purdue Hillel, and 
I look forward to many more opportunities to help 
grow this remarkable community! 
	 Melissa Frey, Executive Director
	 College of Liberal Arts, '91

      melissa@purduehillel.org



Ethan Hirsh, President - Hillel Student Board
Mechanical Engineering Technology; 
minor in Construction Management and Certificate of 
Entrepreneurship and Innovation; Purdue Polytechnic 
Institute - School of Engineering Technology, May 2023
This year we are celebrating 70 years of Purdue Hillel being 
the center of Jewish campus life, what an exciting time! From 
building improvements to exciting new programming, to the 

High Holidays; Purdue Hillel has seen a lot of inspiring change this semester! The  
Hillel Student Board (HSB) and the Hillel staff have been working very hard to create 
programming that best suits the needs of our diverse Jewish community. We look 
forward to getting back to leading birthright Israel, free trips to Israel starting this, 
Summer! We are continuing to follow the Protect Purdue Plan while providing a space 
for students to study, schmooze and engage! 
 	 With inclusion and accessibility being our superpower, our Hillel staff has been 
working very hard to make our physical space a welcoming space for all aligned with 
our values. We have renovated both the male and female bathrooms as well as built a 
new single use and accessible family bathroom!  We have reconfigured our conference 
room and rec-room to provide a quiet place for student to study on campus. We have 
received amazing feedback from our students, and it can be seen with the number of 
students who come and study throughout the day.
 	 High Holidays this year at Hillel were unlike any other, working with our  
Rabbinical Intern Adam, we planned a calendar of events aimed at engaging students 
at different levels and availability throughout Holidays. Creating the opportunity to  
allow every student to celebrate the way they wanted to. Besides having our  
traditional Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur services and programming. Purdue 
Hillel co-sponsored a community Tashlich event with Chabad, AEPi and our local  
synagogues, this event connected students and community members from all  
different practices of Judaism, it was such a wholesome and beautiful event.  
Being able to build our Sukkah once again in our front yard, right on State Street 
was amazing, we had many students stop by inquiring and wanting to learn more,  
providing a safe environment for our non-Jewish community to be able to learn and 
ask questions about Judaism is our goal. We have revitalized our Shabbat services 
and dinners and have planned new Shabbat experiences partnering with the Latino 
Cultural Center and LGBTQ+ Cultural Center to provide education and delicious food 
to our communities!
	 Being the President during this transition at Hillel has been a challenge at times, 
and with the Hillel staff aligned, we needed to get the Student Board aligned as well. 
During freshman orientation week, the week before classes, the Student Board went 
through a leadership retreat, where we solidified our current board, and onboarded 
our new members. This meeting was a success, which can be seen by increased  
engagement this semester. Additionally, the HSB is excited to announce our new  
advisor, Lowell Kane, who is the Director of Student Engagement & Belonging,  
Division of Diversity and Inclusion and Director of the LGBTQ+ Center. Lowell will serve 
as a library of resources and information to move Hillel even more forward. There is 
always more work to be done, and the future is bright. I am proud of the work that we 
have accomplished, the student leadership opportunities that we have built, and the 
depth and breadth of students we have engaged!

Isabel Reynolds, Web Development Intern
History; minors in Critical Disability Studies & Russian, CLA, May 2022
Being one of the few students that was on campus this past summer, I had 
a firsthand look at all that needed to be done both physically and virtually at  
Purdue Hillel. I was elated to be offered the internship to rebuild the website, as I 
was looking for a paid experience with web development. I love a challenge,  
especially when I have creative freedom to develop my ideas. 
My goal for this internship is to develop a living history  
archive available to all current, past, and future Purdue  
Hillel students so that institutional knowledge is not limited 
to a few. As someone who did not grow up Jewish, I am  
incredibly grateful that I have Purdue Hillel as a community 
to explore and cultivate my Jewish identity.

Alaina Bartfeld, Data Management Intern
Supply Chain, Information, and Analytics; 
minor in Statistics, Krannert School of Management, 
December 2021
Being a Purdue Hillel Student Intern is an opportunity to  
support an organization that plays such a prominent 
role in my college career and community involvement.  
I also wanted to be a part of the influential change in  
leadership that is happening at Purdue Hillel this fall, and there is no better 
way than to jump in feet first as an intern! My internship is focused on one main  
project that I started in January 2021. The objective is to implement a newly designed  
database that accurately tracks donation information. My highest hope for this project 
is that it completely services Purdue Hillel, allowing for its success as a non-profit 
organization, and ultimately to better serve the Jewish community on campus and 
in the Greater Lafayette area. As a senior in my last semester, I am so grateful to have 
been a part of this organization. I served the Hillel Student Board for 2 years, and 
now I hold an intern position to support Hillel’s future success. In the time I have  
dedicated to Hillel, I made close friends with whom I share incredibly fond memories 
that will always mark an enjoyable component of my college experience. Beyond the 
social aspects that come with being involved, I had the privilege of also adding to my  
professional experience through this internship. Above all else, I am thankful for 
knowing I will never be hungry walking out of the Hillel building! I am incredibly 
appreciative to have had the opportunity to make friendships, build my resume, and 
eat a lot of delicious food during my time at Purdue Hillel.

Max Hess, Reflections on the High Holidays
Civil Engineering; minor in Political Science
Purdue College of Engineering, May 2024
When I went to the Rosh Hashanah service, I didn’t know 
what to expect. I came from a large synagogue with a  
top-tier cantor, professional guitarist, pianist, and  
volunteer choir, and I was accustomed to relying on 
them to curate my emotions for me. So I didn’t think I 

could have a real High Holiday experience elsewhere. I was wrong. As soon as we  
started praying, I realized there was something in the words and the community 
that delivered the same powerful sense of focus. It reminded me that Hillel is where I  
belong, and it made me want to participate in a service. So I got on the piano and 
played an accompaniment for Kol Nidrei. I’m not a trained pianist, but I knew that 
every new voice adds to the prayer. The following week, I was honored to share these 
thoughts during Yom Kippur services:
	 Why do we fast? That was never really explained to me as a kid. And I don’t think 
it’s a form of penance or self-punishment; I think it’s a mindfulness practice. Mishkan 
Hanefesh cites the Midrash in commenting that when we strike our hearts, we're not 
doing some kind of underpowered self-flagellation. Instead, we're reminding ourselves 
that the sins listed in Vidui exist not in the pages of the Machzor but in our hearts. We 
have to feel it in our body to realize that. Like Viddui, fasting is a mindfulness practice. 
We deprive ourselves of food, sex, entertainment, and other luxuries because hunger 
and boredom are really hard to ignore. They continually draw our attention back in 
and remind us that it’s time to look inside ourselves. On any other day, we can easily 
go the entire day, and usually do, without ever really interrogating the contents of 
our own minds. But on Yom Kippur, we escape the shackles of rationalization and 
self-righteousness that routinely constrain the way we think about our own actions, 
and we stand in God’s shoes and look down on ourselves, and imagine what an  
objective God would see in us. As a new year begins, we should all take a moment to 
think about what kind of person we want to become. Let’s try to think about this every 
day. Perhaps we can all meditate for a few minutes each morning, admit one thing 
we’re used to doing wrong, and find the courage to do it right. That’s my resolution  
for this year.

VISIT OUR NEW WEBSITE!
www.purduehillel.org
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HAPPENINGS IN AND AROUND PURDUE HILLEL
Purdue Hillel is serving more Jewish Boilermakers more 
often and more intentionally than ever before. Between 
July and September, we’ve hosted the following events:
	 • Convened a Greater Lafayette Community Summer 
		  Learning Series Shabbat Lunch and Learn 
	 • Provided Summer Start Shabbat Dinners for more 	
		  than a dozen students
	 • Hosted Drop-In Shabbat, Havdalah, and Sunday 
		  Dinner during move-in weekend for first-year 
		  students and families
	 • Boiler Gold Rush (BGR) First-Year Student 
		  Orientation, the Hillel building was open for 
		  events and drop-ins from 9-9 the entire week
	 • BGR Shabbat Services, attended by more than 100 	
		  first-year students
	 • Participated in the B-Involved Student Activities 		
		  Fair, Express Fest Cultural Fair, and the LGBTQ+ 		
		  Center’s Rainbow Callout 
	 • Hosted an AEPi Rush event featuring a traditional 		
		  Israeli Dinner
	 • Sundae Funday Dinner Hour provides weekly 
		  kosher dairy dinner along with games, a movie, or 	
		  karaoke, followed with a sundae bar to add a sweet 	
		  treat to preparing for the week ahead
	 • Weekly Bagel Break on Tuesdays from 11-2, Hillel 		
		  is the place to be for lunch and great company 		
		  between classes
	 • Nosh & Nourish, on Thursday evenings, invites 		
		  students to the Hillel kosher kitchen to prepare 		
		  challah, chicken soup, and other culturally Jewish 		
		  recipes from scratch in preparation for Shabbat, 
		  and  always includes great conversation about 		
		  school and life
	 • Joyful weekly Shabbat worship with brand new 
		  prayer books in Hebrew, English, and Hebrew 
		  Transliteration, making worship accessible to 
		  everyone who chooses to participate, followed by 
		  Shabbat Dinner and an Oneg Shabbat
	 • Selichot, and a beautiful changing of the Torah 
		  covers for the High Holidays 
	 • Hosted the Sigma Delta Tau Sorority Sisterhood 		
		  Leadership Event
	 • Became a twice-monthly blood-drive host site for 		
		  the Indiana Blood Center
We offered a complement of High Holiday opportunities 
including:
	 • Worship beautifully led by New York-based  
		  Hebrew 	Union College-Jewish Institute of Religion 	
		  Rabbinical Student Adam Graubart
	 • Erev Rosh Hashanah Dinner sponsored by Michelle 	
		  and David Levine in honor of Tova and Barry Effron
Rosh Hashanah I
	 • Morning Worship Service, Bagel Break, Afternoon 
		  Worship Service, Community Tashlich Event 
		  (convened by Purdue Hillel and co-hosted by AEPi, 
		  Chabad at Purdue, Lafayette Community Religious 
		  School, Sons of Abraham Synagogue, and Temple 
		  Israel), followed by a community dinner

Rosh Hashanah II
	 • Morning Worship Service, ‘Creation Stories’ Lunch 
		  and Learn, Quiet Hours & Mezuzah Making with 
		  Purdue Labs serology tubes, Afternoon Worship 
		  Service, and dinner
Kol Nidre
	 • Dinner, Kol Nidre Services, with musical 
		  accompaniment by student leader Max Hess
Yom Kippur
	 • Morning Service, Quiet Hours for Study or Worship, 
		  Afternoon Service, Yizkor, Neilah, and Havdallah, 
		  Break the Fast Meal
Sukkot
	 • Sukkah building with Alpha Epsilon Pi and Hillel 		
		  members
	 • Daily opportunities to fulfil the commandment of 		
		  shaking the lulav and etrog in the Sukkah
Shemini Atzeret and Simchat Torah
	 • A joyful celebration led by student leader Max Hess, 
		  who chanted the last verses of Deuteronomy from 
		  one Torah, and the first verses of Genesis from a 
		  second Torah, followed by a beautiful changing of 
		  the Torah covers
And we're looking forward to an exciting rest of the 
semester, including these highlights:
	 • Family Weekend October 22-24, where we'll host 	
		  Shabbat services and dinner, have the building
		  open for visitors on Saturday, and will host a brunch 
		  on Sunday 
	 • PRIDE Shabbat in honor of LGBTQ History Month 
		  and the vital role of allies to the safety and success 
		  of all marginalized communities
	 • Shabbat with the Lantino Cultural Center at the end 
		  of October, with a dialogue about the similarities 
		  between Jewish mourning customs and Dia de los 
		  Muertos (Day of the Dead)
	 • Winter 21 and Summer 22 Birthrigh Israel trips!
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WITH PROFOUND GRATITUDE TO OUR GENEROUS SUPPORTERS

We thank all those who have made generous gifts to Purdue Hillel from November 1, 2020 through September 30, 
2021. As we continue to grow our donation platform and tracking systems, we look forward to being able to share 
gifts made ‘in honor of’ and ‘in memory of’ loved ones. Please accept our apologies that we did not have access to  
that information for this newsletter edition. During this time of transition, it’s also possible we have inadvertently left  
a valued supporter off of our list. Please accept our apologies, and let us know of any errors or omissions so we can  
correct them in our next newsletter. 

We extend our appreciation of support to the Ohio Valley Hillel Consortium, the Jewish Federation Lafayette,  
the Jewish Federation of Greater Indianapolis, the Fort Wayne Jewish Federation, Evansville Jewish Community,  
and Hillel International. 

Gifts of $10,000 and Above
Hillel International	
Jewish Federation of Lafayette
Ohio Valley Hillel Consortium

Gifts of $5000-$9999
Jewish Federation of Greater 	
	 Indianapolis
Lori Khanuk
Jamie Krakover
Leslie Raffel

Gifts of $1800-$4999
Barry & Tova Effron
Lou & Debby Sherman
Adam & Diana Zlotnick

Gifts of $1000-$1799
Paul Bloomberg
Melissa Frey
Scott & Lana Frey
Paul Glimcher
Abraham & Sarah Marcus

Gifts of $500-$999
Michael & Ashley Acks
Matthew & Cyndi Alderson
Alpha Epsilon Pi Fraternity
Steve & Traci Berger
Paul & Ofelia Bredt
Barry & Paddy Epstein
Evansville Jewish Community
Hershey & Gail Feldstein
Fort Wayne Jewish Federation
Karl & Liz Garman
David & Michelle Levine
Phil & Karen Priesman
Julie & Fredric Rosenberg
Steven & Natalie Schram
Robyn & Loren Shalinsky
Arnold Tubis
Zeta Beta Tau Fraternity

Gifts of $360-$499
Dennis & Sharon Abramsohn
Sharon Czerkiewicz
Rabbis Chase & Sarah Foster
Sol & Jo Gartenhaus
Katherine & Gordon Kessler
Gerald and Beth Lande
Saul Lerner
Peter Levine
Barry & Constance Levitt
Ellen Portman
David & Stephanie Portman
Orr & Eran Sharpe
Billy & Christine Stolberg

Gifts of $180-$359
Michael & Rebecca Shaolian
Michael & Patricia Adler
Yohai Baisbrud
Gabrielle & Eyal Barash
Jonathan Beha
Orit Bejerano
Michael & Cindy Cohen
Bradley & Ann Cohen
Michael & Ashleigh Davidson
Jeffrey Dizon
Allie King & Charles Doctor
Jeff & Rikki Dworkin
David & Denise Eisenberg
Jordan and Ari Fine
Daniel Finfer
Donald & Myra Fisher
Michael & Linda Forman
Nancy Frumpkin
Allen Gimpel
Ernest Glaser
Mary Tilden & Beth Goodman
Samuel & Muriel Harris
Joyce & Larry Heitner
Sanford & Vicky Lindsay Horn
David & Sharyn Katzman
Lawrence Kessler
Daniel Lastukhin

Bonnie Lipton
Alison Lytle
David & Carol Neuberger
Rose Raskin
Arnold & Sharon Richter
Ben Roos
Michael Rose
Cathy & Ian Rosenfeld
Jerry Rosenthal
Dawn & Marc Rosoff
Lindsay Johnson & Shane Ross
Seymour & Elaine Schlossberg
James & Lois Shaevel
Rabbi Lisa Silverstein
Leah Simon
Sinai Synagogue, South Bend, IN
Larry & Stephanie Sisle
Debra & Robert Spiegel
Mark & Mona Stern
Richard Weinraub
Robert & Joyce Wolf
Joseph z"l & Sheila Wolinsky

Gifts of $100-$179
Arthur & Margie Aronson
Martha Fagan & Donald Benovitz
Michael Bernstein
Michael & Margie Bluestein
Adrienne & Aaron Bransky
Bruce & Rhonda Brown
Cory Campagna
Max Cohen
Jan Pearlman Cortner
Stephen Curtis
Mindy & Michael Davidson
Aria Bredt & Jeremy Feldstein
Steve & Elinor Fienberg
Charles & Jean Fisher
Emily Freed
Debbie Freeman
Peter Fruehman
Boris & Angela Gachpar
Alan & Sonya Garfinkel

Jonathan & Aryn Geiger
Mark & Sandra Gellis
Martin & Karen Gerson
Edie Goldman
William & Anne Goldstein
Levi Goltz
Kip Goulder
Adam & Lisa Greenberg
Eric & Venus Greene
Rose Haberer
Ray & Barb Hibnick
Ariel Hodes
Sanford & Joni Stutman-Horn	
Horn
Daniel & Amy Klass
Sharon Krockover
Joe Krueger
Abigail Lebowitz
Rose Levine
Norman & Abby Levine
Dina Levitan
Celia & Eric Meadow
Martin & Ann Michaelson
Harry & Harriet z"l Morrison
Daniel & Maura Newman
Shimon & Nava Nof
David & Linda Obedzinski
Herbert & Evelyn Passo
Charles & Barbara Poncher
Susan Prohofsky
Stanford Roodman
Brian Rosenblatt
RJ & Debbie Rothchild
Brian & Jennifer Sabin
Mark & Susan Sandock
Paul & Debbie Sandock
Andrew & Shira Schwarz
Shelley Schweitzer
Mike & Penny Stein
Allyson & Alex Steselboim
Peter Tarjan
Temple Israel Sisterhood, Gary, IN
Jeffrey & Rachel Vaupen
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Gerald & Louise Wasserman
Steven Weiner
Harold Woodman
Christina McGowen Zechiel

Gifts up to $99
Howard & Marcia Aduss
Joseph  Aein
Anonymous
Aaron Atlas
Maurice & Pearl Axelrad
Alan & Gail Beck
Davi & Brian Berk
Leila Redlich & Stanley Biel
Karl & Marcia Bratin
Lori Brody
Lawrence & Elaine Brown
Jared & Shirley Bryan
Andrew Carmean
Esther Chosnek
Lauren Cohen
Dave Coleman
Stephen & Sandra Cooper
Cate Davis-Knoll
Daniel Eggers
Abraham & Merle Eiss
Alfred Elk
Yehuda Engle
Michael & Marce Epstein
Howard & Barbie Evans
Becca Fega
Jeffrey & Tracy Feinberg
Seth Feldstein
Lois Fleischer
Melvin & Geraldine Garbow
Jason Gary
Frederic & Dolores Goldberg
David & Hope Goodman
Phillip Greenblatt
Ricky Hartman
Mark & Michelle Heiss
Jared Heller
Bruce & Eunice Hershman
Tamir & Yafit Heyman
Ethan Hirsh
Alex & Sammi Hodges
Christine Horwitz
Shari Beth Jenner
Darren & Tatyana Jones
Lowell Kane
Michael & Marlene Karu
May Wong & Barry Katz
Eyla Boies & Richard Kaufman
Dorothy Galatz & Thomas Keefe
Elliot & Dalia Keen

Sandra Koenig
Frederick & Marilyn Kraus
Daniel Krause
Harley & Stacey Kripke
Jodi & Edward Lederer
Leslie Ann Effron & Jason Levin
Paula Levinsky
Elia Lichtenstein
Howard & Claudia Liff
Wendy Luber
Gregory Maisel
Mark & Rachel Mappa
Randall Mark
David & Lisa Martin
Leo & Cookie Mastbaum
Douglas May
Alaina Mazer
Richard Metz
Barry & Susan Mirsky
Jacob Moeckler
Frank & Cynthia Moscowitz
Spencer Neff
Benjamin & Lana Pariente-Cohen
Jordan Pitlor
Lois Pornoy
Wendy Present
Marc Prigozen
Alex Ramati
Alberto & Eliana Rejman
Susan Warshay & Jay Ross
Tracey Rossow
Cynthia Rovai
Gladys Rubenfeld
Gerald & Lana Russ
Steven Sabel
Philip J. Schlossberg
Herbert & Phyllis Schulman
Seth & Tamara Schwartz
Kayla Schwartz
Barbara & Lenny Simon
Svetlana Soleimani
Ron & Melissa Steiner
Jon & Angela Stern
Carolyn & Chris Sullins
Daniela Tank
Cindy Tischler
Daniel & Judy Weiker
Michael & Harriet Weinger
Florence Weingram
Patricia Weinman
Charles & Debra Weiss
Elizabeth & John Wertz
Steven & Heather Wiederhorn
Jodi & Greg Winner
Sarette Zawadsky

Arnold & Carol  Zegart
Lawrence & Barbara Zerolnick
Matthew Zerolnick
Neil & Jane Zimmerman

Gifts to Hillel Global Giving 
Week, May 2-7, 2021
Leslie Raffel - Lead Matching Gift
Michael & Ashley Acks
Matthew & Cyndi Alderson
Aaron Atlas
Maurice Axelrad
Jonathan Beha
Roni Binder
Jared & Shirley Bryan
Andrew Carmean
Bradley Cohen
Lauren Cohen
Max Cohen
Mindy Davidson
Ashleigh Davidson
Jeff Dworkin
Yehuda Engel
Gail and Hershey Feldstein
Jeremy Feldstein
Rabbi Chase Foster
Emily Freed
Debbie Freeman
Melissa Frey
Scott and Lana Frey
Ernest  Glaser
Levi Goltz

Beth Goodman
Kip Goulder
Sanford Horn
Lowell Kane
Elliott Keen
Dan Lastukhin
Abby & Norm Levine
Dina Levitan
Douglas May
Alaina Mazer
Harry Morrison
Jordan Pitlor
Wendy Present
Rose Raskin
Ben Roos
Michael Rose
Shane Ross
R.J. Rothchild
Brian Sabin
Seth Schwartz
Kayla Schwartz 
Shelley Schweitzer
Lou & Debby Sherman
Ronit Sherwin
Rabbi Lisa Silverstein
Leah Simon
Debra and Robert Spiegel
Allyson & Alex Steselboim
Jeff & Rachel Vaupen
Steven Weiner
Elizabeth Wertz

1950 Groundbreaking of Purdue Hillel
Celebrating 70 Years 

at 912 West State Street in 2021-2022!
Watch for details about a celebration in Spring 2022

www.purduehillel.org
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